
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

9. APPLICATION FROM SOUTH CHRISTCHURCH COMMUNITY WATCH FOR FUNDING TO 
PURCHASE NEW VEHICLE 

 
 The Board considered additional information in support of a funding application by South Christchurch 

Community Watch to purchase a new vehicle. 
 
 It was resolved that no decision be made on the application for funding of $15,000; that South 

Christchurch Community Watch continue to seek sponsorship and vehicle quotes, and that this matter 
be referred back to the new Board. 

 
 


